
 
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Tuesday, October 18. 

______ Remember that we want to honor your family members who have served in the 
US Military at our upcoming Veterans Day assembly. Stop by the kiosk to get a paper 
with instructions for submitting your picture or inviting your family member to our 
assembly. 

______ Universal Respect not only means showing consideration for other peoples’ 

thoughts, feelings, and rights; it also means showing consideration for the environment. 

The easiest way to do this is by picking up after ourselves. Whether we are at school, at 

home, or out in public, it is selfish to expect someone else to pick up our trash or clean 

up our messes. 

With all the problems our earth is facing with climate change and plastic waste, we can 

show respect for the environment here at school by putting paper in the recycling bin 

rather than the trash can, and by avoiding single-use water bottles and plastic 

containers. Let’s value our natural resources and be careful to use water wisely and 

protect plant life. The Earth is our only home, and we all need to be responsible for 

respecting and protecting it. 

______ Study Club and the 4 PM Activity Bus are cancelled today. 

______ Pride club starts TODAY!  If you would like to join us, please grab your lunch first 
and then come to P1 to eat lunch and hang out. This is Mr. Chapmans portable, and he 
has agreed to allow the PRIDE club to meet there every Tuesday during 6th, 7th and 8th 
grade lunches. 

______ The library is closed on Tuesday and Wednesday due to scheduled classes. 

GIVE club: We will meet on Thursday this week instead due to the closure. 

______ And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 


